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Broome sporting season set to kick off 

Broome’s 2018 sporting season will kick off on Monday 12 February with a Season Launch 

at the Mercure Hotel.  

Broome is represented by more than 50 sporting clubs and the launch event is an 

opportunity for their members to come together with key sporting stakeholders in an 

informal session to gain an understanding of the opportunities available in 2018. 

Shire of Broome Club Development Officer, Mike Doyle, said the season launch also 

marked the beginning of the Club Development Workshop Series, and Shire staff would be 

on hand to provide information on plans for facility development, volunteer assistance and 

support for event management.  

Special guest Tom Chapman from the Department of Mines, Regulation and Safety will 

provide an overview of what clubs should be doing to comply with the Incorporation Act 

legislation, including the process for updating a club constitution. 

“The season launch is a terrific opportunity for Broome’s sports clubs and their committee 

members to network and to gather information that will support their clubs’ activities during 

2018,” Mr Doyle said. 

“We encourage all of Broome’s sports clubs to ensure they’re represented at the event.” 

The season launch at the Mercure Hotel on Monday 12 February starts at 5pm and clubs 

should RSVP to mike.doyle@broome.wa.gov.au.  
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